
Awareness Programme for NAAC Assessment and Accreditation-reg. 

 

The University of Mumbai Quality Assurance Cell (UMQAC) in collaboration with National 

Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) is organising an awareness programme for non-

accredited institutions affiliated to the University of Mumbai, planning to apply for the assessment 

in the next 6-8 months,   particularly from Sindhudurg, Raigad, Konkan and Ratnagiri regions on 19 

January, 2015 at Gogate Jogalekar College, Ratnagiri. 

Institutions interested to participate in the programme may contact principal, in-charge, Dr. Kishor 

Sukhatankar of the college for further details.  

Contact: 

M: 9422595534 

E-mail: ksukhantankar@rediffmail.com, ksukhantankar@gmail.com 

 

Regards, 

Dr.B.S.MADHUKAR 
Director (UMQAC) 
University of Mumbai 
 
Ps: UMQAC in collaboration with NAAC is likely to organise similar programme in February, 2015   for 
non-accredited institutions from other regions at Mumbai/kalyan. 
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